
NOTICE OF HYDRANT FLUSHING
Hydrant flushing will be taking place 

during the Period of March 6 - 8, 2025. 

Water service will not be interrupted 
but you may notice a temporary drop 
in water pressure or discolored water. 
This is normal. If this happens, simply 

let your water run until it is clear. 

This discoloration of our water is 
harmless and generally consists of 
precipitates which do not affect the 
safety of water consumption. If you 
notice that your water is discolored, 
you can clear this issue by running 

all water faucets inside your home for 
approximately 15 minutes, or until the 

water clears.  


